
Town of Antrim 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Pursuant to RSA 32:5, I & V the Antrim Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on February 7 at 
600pm at the town hall located on 66 Main Street in Antrim for the purpose of reviewing the proposed 
2022 municipal budget and related warrant articles. In the event of inclement weather the meeting will be 
rescheduled to February 9 in the same location. Notice of a change in date shall be posted on the town’s 
website www.antrimnh.org.  

http://www.antrimnh.org/

